VASSAR COLLEGE

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

July 15, 2014

Stephanie A. Herrera, Executive Director
1536 Wynkoop St., Suite 100
Denver, CO 80202
Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Reporting System
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education

Dear Ms. Herrera:

I have thoroughly reviewed the AASHE STARS assessment for Vassar College. I approve and affirm that the information included in this submission is accurate.

Sincerely,

Catharine B. Hill

Catherin Hill

President